
 

 

As many of you saw in the news this morning, yesterday the White House Budget Office 
ordered a pause in grants, loans and other federal financial assistance. We continue to 
closely monitor the status of federal funding and the potential impact of recent 
announcements and federal priorities. 

WKU remains committed to our mission and the valued work of our faculty and staff. We 
will continue to move forward in support of our students and our community. For the time 
being, we ask that you be even more prudent with spending as the federal government 
clarifies the implications of the recent directive from the White House Budget Office. We 
will provide additional information and guidance as it becomes available. 

  

Bud Fischer 

Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 


